Ottawa, Ootober 39, 1948,

Dear Mr, Nigdlebro:

thank you for your
There have hoen dipe
sppointments in the campaign and I
very muck regret that menmbars of the
Governuent and their ocendidates
- suoceeded again in diverting the minde
of a large portion of our country
from the real issues., 14 is gratifying,
however, that the Governsent itpelf has
been decisively defeated.

Thanke 8o mich for the work you

have done and the assistance you have
rendered in Duncan's victory. .

Yours very sincerely,

¥.8, Middlebro, ¥aq, &
Owen Sound, Ont,
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